
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

For the session this afternoon. 

From: Richard Jeffrey 
Sent: 03 December 2009 09:55 

Julie Thompson 
03 December 2009 10:51 
Alastair Richards 
FW: Supplemental Agreement 

To: 'david_mackay Steven Bell; Stewart McGarrity; 'Graeme Bissett' 
Subject: FW: Supplemental Agreement 

Also for this afternoon's call. 

Regards 

Julie 

From: Alan Coyle [mailto:Alan.Coyle@edinburqh.qov.uk] 
Sent: 03 December 2009 08:45 
To: Richard Jeffrey; Steven Bell; Stewart McGarrity 
Cc: Donald McGougan 
Subject: Supplemental Agreement 

Gents 

You'll recall recent conversations regarding the reporting of the supplemental agreement to Council on the 17th 
December. It has been decided that it's in the best interests of the project that we don't report this to Council at this 
time, wrapping up the numbers in Spring as we planned to do is the best approach. This will leave the sub committee 
of the board to authorise the SA when required. 

Regards 

Alan Coyle I Financial Services I Corporate Finance Team (Edinburgh Trams) I Level 2/6 Waverley Court I 4 East Market St EH8 
8BG I alan .coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk I 
Phone Mobile •••••• 
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